November 28, 2012

To Whom It May Concern:

This is a request to be given permission to donate swings for the lower elementary playground.
The amount of swings will be 8. This is something that the teachers have requesied, and we now
have the available funds to make it happen. We are very excited to help expand our playground
for our students!

If you have any questions, please contact me at 859-221-1066.

Sincerely,
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Emily M. Epifanio

Gallatin County Lower Elementary, PTSO President




